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NOTICE

In order to observe Earth Hour on 27" March 2021, members of teaching, non-
teaching staff and students are encouraged to switch off non-essential lights from
8.30-9.30 pm at their respective places. This initiative will help us to generate

awareness around the theme “Climate Change to Save Earth”.
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